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1st September 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

School Re-opening Plan 

I hope you are all safe and well and looking forward to your child returning to school next week; 

although I am sure many of you are anxious about the school arrangements.  

Over the Summer holidays, we have been working hard to ensure that school is safe and ready for 

the return of your child.  I have attached the school re-opening plan for your attention.   

Children who are new to Reception will start on Monday 7th September and all other year groups will 

begin on Tuesday 8th September.  Entrance and exits to school will be staggered. Please note the 

changes to the times for the start of the school day for your child for their new year group.  If you 

have more than one child at school, they will both/all at the earliest time and leave at the latest 

time. You will receive a parent app in the next few days indicating the start time for your children 

and what entrance they will arrive and leave school by.     

No children should arrive at school earlier than their entrance time and unfortunately we will not be 

able to allow parents to group together in any area at the front of the school or in front of the gates. 

This is for everyone’s safety. 

If any parent needs to come into the Office/foyer area, or access the Family Well Being Centre, they 

will need to wear a face mask at all times.   

As you are aware, Breakfast and After School Club will no longer be a drop in facility.  All places must 

be pre-booked and paid for in advance.  Places will be confirmed by the School Office.  Breakfast 

Club and After School Club will operate from Tuesday 8th September and children should enter via 

the school hall door – following the social distance markings.   

Should you have any queries please advise the School Office via the email address and we will get 

back to you as soon as possible.   

With very best wishes,  

Mrs R Baldwin 

Headteacher 


